A MESSAGE FROM BCU COMMANDER, CHIEF SUPERINTENDENT HELEN HARPER





Dear all,

I hope you are well.

Covid restrictions

As you know further changes to the Covid restrictions are in place from today. This includes allowing up to six people to meet outside - provided those from different households continue to strictly observe social distancing. Also, a number of schools in our local areas are now welcoming some pupils back to school.

Weekend protest activity

You are likely to have seen or read about a number of protests that have taken place across London this weekend. A number of these are in response to the tragic death of George Floyd in the US. We are aware of the views of many members of our community and the tension and upset this incident has caused.

Our wish remains to keep London safe and you will have seen a police presence at the protests in order to achieve this. We understand that the intention of protest organisers is that the protests are peaceful and it is our hope that this continues. We police London by consent and our good relationship with our communities is very important to us.

I would like to thank you for your continued support.

Kindest regards

Helen

BCU Commander Central West BCU and Royal Parks

